
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
                                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
 
22nd March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 6 pupils had their Bikeability training on Monday and Tuesday. Thank you for ensuring their bikes were 
all roadworthy. The children were very well-behaved and a credit to you and the school. If they would like to 
attend Level 3 in the Easter Break there are spaces - Training will be based at County Hall, Glenfield. 
Please see links for sessions below: 
 https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bikeability-level-3-afternoon-sessions-tickets-
866311680557?aff=oddtdtcreator 
  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bikeability-level-3-morning-sessions-tickets-
866263215597?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Class 1 and Class 2 went Glencroft Church, Glen Parva as part of their RE curriculum on Wednesday morning. 
A big thank you goes to the church for putting this on and paying for the transport. I know the children will 
have enjoyed it. One child tried to get as many bangles on his arm as he could in the dressing up! 
 
Thank you for your support of Red Nose Day. The school council raised £105.90 (and 10 cents) in total. The 
winners of the mask competition were Paisley Little and Elizabeth Harrison. 
 
The PTFA Easter Bonnet and East Garden Competition winners are Year R Mia, Year 1 Lucas, Year 2 Arya, Class 
3 Lily and Class 4 Neve. 
 
The children all enjoyed our Easter Egg Hunt. All the children will have found a Cadbury’s Crème Egg. Before 
the hunt they were told they could eat it or take it home. However if they should not eat Crème Eggs or are 
unsure they should take it home. 
 
Class 4 have a King Richard III workshop in school on the Friday of the first week back. Leicestershire Creative 
Learning Services are providing this.  
 
Please note the new Menu from School Food Services starts on Monday 8th April as does the change in cost to 
£2.65.  
 
Please can all monies outstanding for class 3 swimming be brought to the office.  
 
 
 
 



 
All Saints Thurlaston 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to everyone to come and join us at our service in church on Easter 
Sunday, starting at 10.00 ( please note the earlier time to the usual monthly service) It will be led by Revd 
David Hebblewhite and following the service there will be refreshments and a little surprise for the children! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 

2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Summer 
Start 8th April 2024 

Half Term 25th May – 2nd June 
Last Day 9th July 2024 
 

 

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2024: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
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attend Level 3 in the Easter Break there are spaces - Training will be based at County Hall, Glenfield. 
Please see links for sessions below: 
 https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bikeability-level-3-afternoon-sessions-tickets-
866311680557?aff=oddtdtcreator 
  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bikeability-level-3-morning-sessions-tickets-
866263215597?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Class 1 and Class 2 went Glencroft Church, Glen Parva as part of their RE curriculum on Wednesday morning. 
A big thank you goes to the church for putting this on and paying for the transport. I know the children will 
have enjoyed it. One child tried to get as many bangles on his arm as he could in the dressing up! 
 
Thank you for your support of Red Nose Day. The school council raised £105.90 (and 10 cents) in total. The 
winners of the mask competition were Paisley Little and Elizabeth Harrison. 
 
The PTFA Easter Bonnet and East Garden Competition winners are Year R Mia, Year 1 Lucas, Year 2 Arya, Class 
3 Lily and Class 4 Neve. 
 
The children all enjoyed our Easter Egg Hunt. All the children will have found a Cadbury’s Crème Egg. Before 
the hunt they were told they could eat it or take it home. However if they should not eat Crème Eggs or are 
unsure they should take it home. 
 
Class 4 have a King Richard III workshop in school on the Friday of the first week back. Leicestershire Creative 
Learning Services are providing this.  
 
Please note the new Menu from School Food Services starts on Monday 8th April as does the change in cost to 
£2.65.  
 
Please can all monies outstanding for class 3 swimming be brought to the office.  
 
 
 
 



 
All Saints Thurlaston 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to everyone to come and join us at our service in church on Easter 
Sunday, starting at 10.00 ( please note the earlier time to the usual monthly service) It will be led by Revd 
David Hebblewhite and following the service there will be refreshments and a little surprise for the children! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 

2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
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Last Day 9th July 2024 
 

 

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2024: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 6 pupils had their Bikeability training on Monday and Tuesday. Thank you for ensuring their bikes were 
all roadworthy. The children were very well-behaved and a credit to you and the school. If they would like to 
attend Level 3 in the Easter Break there are spaces - Training will be based at County Hall, Glenfield. 
Please see links for sessions below: 
 https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bikeability-level-3-afternoon-sessions-tickets-
866311680557?aff=oddtdtcreator 
  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bikeability-level-3-morning-sessions-tickets-
866263215597?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Class 1 and Class 2 went Glencroft Church, Glen Parva as part of their RE curriculum on Wednesday morning. 
A big thank you goes to the church for putting this on and paying for the transport. I know the children will 
have enjoyed it. One child tried to get as many bangles on his arm as he could in the dressing up! 
 
Thank you for your support of Red Nose Day. The school council raised £105.90 (and 10 cents) in total. The 
winners of the mask competition were Paisley Little and Elizabeth Harrison. 
 
The PTFA Easter Bonnet and East Garden Competition winners are Year R Mia, Year 1 Lucas, Year 2 Arya, Class 
3 Lily and Class 4 Neve. 
 
The children all enjoyed our Easter Egg Hunt. All the children will have found a Cadbury’s Crème Egg. Before 
the hunt they were told they could eat it or take it home. However if they should not eat Crème Eggs or are 
unsure they should take it home. 
 
Class 4 have a King Richard III workshop in school on the Friday of the first week back. Leicestershire Creative 
Learning Services are providing this.  
 
Please note the new Menu from School Food Services starts on Monday 8th April as does the change in cost to 
£2.65.  
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Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6th May when school will be closed. 
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2024: the first day of the 
Autumn term is Tuesday 27th August 2024 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
                                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
 
22nd March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 6 pupils had their Bikeability training on Monday and Tuesday. Thank you for ensuring their bikes were 
all roadworthy. The children were very well-behaved and a credit to you and the school. If they would like to 
attend Level 3 in the Easter Break there are spaces - Training will be based at County Hall, Glenfield. 
Please see links for sessions below: 
 https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bikeability-level-3-afternoon-sessions-tickets-
866311680557?aff=oddtdtcreator 
  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bikeability-level-3-morning-sessions-tickets-
866263215597?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Class 1 and Class 2 went Glencroft Church, Glen Parva as part of their RE curriculum on Wednesday morning. 
A big thank you goes to the church for putting this on and paying for the transport. I know the children will 
have enjoyed it. One child tried to get as many bangles on his arm as he could in the dressing up! 
 
Thank you for your support of Red Nose Day. The school council raised £105.90 (and 10 cents) in total. The 
winners of the mask competition were Paisley Little and Elizabeth Harrison. 
 
The PTFA Easter Bonnet and East Garden Competition winners are Year R Mia, Year 1 Lucas, Year 2 Arya, Class 
3 Lily and Class 4 Neve. 
 
The children all enjoyed our Easter Egg Hunt. All the children will have found a Cadbury’s Crème Egg. Before 
the hunt they were told they could eat it or take it home. However if they should not eat Crème Eggs or are 
unsure they should take it home. 
 
Class 4 have a King Richard III workshop in school on the Friday of the first week back. Leicestershire Creative 
Learning Services are providing this.  
 
Please note the new Menu from School Food Services starts on Monday 8th April as does the change in cost to 
£2.65.  
 
Please can all monies outstanding for class 3 swimming be brought to the office.  
 
 
 
 



 
All Saints Thurlaston 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to everyone to come and join us at our service in church on Easter 
Sunday, starting at 10.00 ( please note the earlier time to the usual monthly service) It will be led by Revd 
David Hebblewhite and following the service there will be refreshments and a little surprise for the children! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
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The PTFA Easter Bonnet and East Garden Competition winners are Year R Mia, Year 1 Lucas, Year 2 Arya, Class 
3 Lily and Class 4 Neve. 
 
The children all enjoyed our Easter Egg Hunt. All the children will have found a Cadbury’s Crème Egg. Before 
the hunt they were told they could eat it or take it home. However if they should not eat Crème Eggs or are 
unsure they should take it home. 
 
Class 4 have a King Richard III workshop in school on the Friday of the first week back. Leicestershire Creative 
Learning Services are providing this.  
 
Please note the new Menu from School Food Services starts on Monday 8th April as does the change in cost to 
£2.65.  
 
Please can all monies outstanding for class 3 swimming be brought to the office.  
 
 
 
 



 
All Saints Thurlaston 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to everyone to come and join us at our service in church on Easter 
Sunday, starting at 10.00 ( please note the earlier time to the usual monthly service) It will be led by Revd 
David Hebblewhite and following the service there will be refreshments and a little surprise for the children! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 

2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
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Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9th July 2024: the first day of the 
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